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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 2:10 PM
To: 'Prado, Abraham'
Subject: RE: Change of Information

Good afternoon Mr. Prado, 
 
We have received your change of information and will update the contact information in our system. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
ssoto@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6010 
 
 
 
From: Prado, Abraham [mailto:Abraham.Prado@joe.com]  
Sent: Friday, June 29, 2018 11:10 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Change of Information 
 
Please see the attached change of information sheet for the St James Island Utility Company.  Please let me know if you 
need anythgin further. 
Thanks, 
Abraham Prado 
  

 

 
Abraham A Prado, PE 
Director- Development 
  
The St. Joe Company  
3196 Merchants Row Blvd Suite 140, Tallahassee, FL 32311 
o  850.402.5148  f  850.402.5101 
e  abraham.prado@joe.com   w  joe.com 

 

 

Please consider the environment before printing this email 
  




